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1. Present
	Malcolm Hopes (President), John Likeman (Treasurer), Chris Spencer (Bodmin), Jayne Cresswell (Launceston), Dan Corbett (Truro).
2. Apologies
	Sue Gabriel (SWR Board Rep.) and  Margaret Jacob (Wadebridge).
	Subsequent to meeting – Christine Merryfield (President Elect) and Rachel Cripps (Penzance).
3. Synchro
	No report.
4. Water Polo
	No report
5. Swimming Racing (John Likeman)
	There was little to report at this time except that the Junior Inter-Club and Team Relay Galas seemed exceptionally successful, particularly in terms of participants’ enthusiasm. It was also good to be able to report that the new form of management of the Teams event seemed successfully to have overcome the problems of the previous year. Many thanks were expressed to Chris Spencer and his colleagues for undertaking this. The current problems with the forthcoming Long Distance  events at Plymouth in conjunction with Devon ASA were explained. Unanticipated reduction in water time had meant that the entries of some swimmers had had to be withdrawn  but with the opportunity given to swim their events in short course format during our Age Group programme. This is not ideal but the best compromise that can be devised at this stage. The arrangements for this event next year may need to be reconsidered. All arrangements for the forthcoming Championship and Age Group events seem to be in place.
6. Report on liaison with Tempus Leisure (John Likeman)
	A routine meeting with Tempus Leisure scheduled for yesterday had been cancelled by Tempus Leisure pending their appointment of a new Head of Facilities. A new date is to be arranged.

7. Appointments
	The ongoing vacancies for County and Swimming Committee Secretaries were again raised in the hope that suitable candidates could be persuaded to offer their services.
8. Finance and Budget (John Likeman)
	The Treasurer offered his usual clear and helpful written report. We have a credit balance of £17618 and should shortly receive the usual surge of income from the entries for the Championships and Age Group events. Nevertheless it is expected that the Long Distance event will run at a significant loss this year ( SWR paid for pool hire and refunded entry fees last year). While not yet of concern from a financial point of view the present situation is not as good as it has or might have been.
9. Annual Dinner (Jayne Cresswell)
	Jayne reported that all arrangements seemed in place and that all that was awaited were replies to invitations which seemed very slow in coming this year and confirmation of a Guest Speaker. Unfortunately Jonathon Fox who had been asked was unable to attend because of attendance at a training camp in Germany on that day. David Hill has been approached but his response is still awaited. It was agreed after some discussion that Ben Batley, current SWR President, should be invited as a guest.
10. AOB
	The proposed merger of Bodmin Dragons SC and Wadebridge SC was reported and discussed. It was agreed that Chris Spencer send the draft Constitution to Philip Gordon for him to consider on behalf of CCASA before details of the merger are presented to ASASWR for approval.	
There being no further business those present were thanked warmly for attending on such a wild and stormy night and the meeting closed at 9.00 pm.
	

